
Grab-and-Go meals are served any day school is in session. 
Meals include breakfast, lunch, dinner and a snack, and may be 
picked up at either the morning or afternoon distribution time. 

Meals are served at all schools except BMMS and HaHS, where 
construction is ongoing. For convenience, meals may be picked 
up at any school where meals are being served. 

Weekend meals are included with all meals picked up on Fridays, 
as well as with meals pre-ordered for pickup on Thursdays.

Meals may be pre-ordered for multiple days, online. 
Pre-orders may be picked up Mondays and Thursdays ONLY.

Monday’s pickup 
– Includes meals for Monday through Wednesday   
– Must be pre-ordered before 12:45 p.m., the previous Thursday

Thursday’s pickup 
– Includes meals for Thursday through Sunday 
– Must be pre-ordered before 12:45 p.m. on Tuesday

To pre-order meals, go to the HCPSS Nutrislice website (see 
QR code at left) or the mobile application, choose a meal site 
location, then select the Pre-Order Menu. The “Pre-order Menu” 
will combine meal selections for both breakfast and lunch. 

Free School Meals for 
All HCPSS Students

Weekday Meals
Monday through Friday, 
8–9 a.m. and 
10:45 a.m.–12:45 p.m.
at a school near you!
 

Weekend Meals

Pre-ordered Meals
Must be ordered by 
12:45 p.m. at least two 
serving days before the 
day of pickup. 

HCPSS 
Nutrislice 
website

Meals are available at no cost to any HCPSS student, and all children 18 and under, throughout 
the 2020–21 school year, subject to U.S. Department of Agriculture funding availability.

For more information 
about free school 

meals, visit: 


